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L'eSSenTiel  

Editorial of the FIQ OHS 
Committee 

 

Go to the website of the Federation 
on the FIQ OHS Committee page in 
order to read the most recent 
editorial. You will notice there the 
importance and the great use of the 
local union representatives in your 
institutions! 

 

In this Special Elections 
Report 2011, the 
Federation proposes a 
critical look at the 
Conservatives’ years in 
power. It also hopes 
that the 60,000 
healthcare professional 
members of the FIQ 
realize that the setbacks 
imposed by Stephen 

FIQ Special Report 

Federal elections 2011 

 

Harper’s government are unacceptable and are 
inconsistent with the values of women, 
workers and citizens. 

The Special Report can be downloaded on the 
Federation’s Website under the following tab 
“Documents and publications”. 

www.fiqsante.qc.ca 

 

 

10 years after the Summit of the Americas… 

Ten years after the Summit of the Americas, the public was 
invited this past April 16 to Quebec City to celebrate the 
popular struggles of April 2001 in Quebec against the FTAA 
and its “Summit of the Americas” and the current struggles 
throughout the world. 

 

Through a petition, Avaaz, 
an online global movement 
which gives citizens the 
means to influence global 
politics, is launching an 
appeal to all five parties 

Demand the truth about the 
expenses for the G8 Summit! 
Online petition 

making up the federal government and to the 
Auditor General to demand that the report on 
the expenses for the G8 Summit be made public. 
There is no law preventing the Auditor General 
from immediately making this report public. 
Canadians have the right to know the truth 
about the G8 expenses before choosing their 
next government on May 2. 

To date, nearly 80,000 people have signed the 
petition declaring they are in favour of the 
report being disclosed. 

To sign the petition, go to the following Website: 

www.secure.avaaz.org/fr/canada_save_democracy/?
cl=1019089161&v=8869 

While a 7th round of negotiations recently took place in Ottawa in order to 
reach a Comprehensive Economic and Trade Agreement between Canada 
and the European Union, the Secrétariat intersyndical des services publics 
(SISP), representing 330,000 people working in public services in Quebec, 
decided to join its voice to that of the Réseau québécois sur l'intégration 
continentale (RQIC) to denounce the lack of transparency in these 

Negotiations of the Canada-European Union 

The SISP denounces the lack of transparency 

 

negotiations. This treaty will affect the capacity of governments and the provinces to protect their 
public services from foreign competition. 

This treaty, which will have major consequences on labour rights and labour legislation, could harm 
the respect of international instruments and Quebec laws on labour relations. 

Read the release on the Website of the Federation. 

www.fiqsante.qc.ca 
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